
TAKE CARE OF OUR DRAINS, SEWERS AND PUMPS!! 

We’ve recently spent over $20,000 to replace a sewer line and have been told 

that there was an abundance of grease and oil present. There also appears to be 

a problem with one of our sewage pumps and it will be cleaned or replaced this 

week.  

 

PLEASE DO NOT PUT ANY COOKING GREASE OR OIL DOWN THE 

DRAINS. Our sewage system is not set up to handle these materials and it will 

cost money to correct. Your condo fees pay for this so it will relate to all of us 

who live here. 

 

AND, never flush wipes, sanitary supplies, leftover food, syringes, birth 

control devices, etc., as these also clog and ruin the pumps.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


